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Dear President, 

The Commission would like to thank the Hrvatski sabor for its ‘Work Programme for the 

consideration of the positions of the Republic of Croatia for the year 2020’, presented in 

relation with the Commission Work Programme 2020 {COM(2020) 37 final}. 

In this document, the Hrvatski sabor assigns the analysis and consideration of the 

Commission’s new initiatives and draft legislative acts to its relevant committees.  

The Commission thanks the Hrvatski sabor for this information and would like to add 

that on 27 May it adopted an adjusted Commission Work Programme {COM(2020) 440 

final}, which is based on two principles. Firstly, the Commission is determined to deliver 

on the commitments made in its original Work Programme for 2020. Secondly, because 

of the nature and scope of the COVID-19 crisis and necessary focus on crisis 

management, the timing of some of the proposed actions needed to be reviewed. The 

timeframe of some initiatives has therefore been updated. The adjusted Work Programme 

confirms that the Commission will focus its actions on overcoming the crisis, 

jumpstarting our economy and putting the European Union firmly on a resilient, 

sustainable and fair recovery path.       

The Commission believes that the political dialogue with national Parliaments is 

essential for linking the institutions and the citizens of the European Union, and looks 

forward to continuing the political dialogue with the Hrvatski sabor in the future.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Maroš Šefčovič

 Vice-President 
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